
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ALASKA DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 6898 
JBER, AK  99506-0898 

 

 

August 9, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Stephen Ribuffo 
Port Director 
Port of Alaska 
2000 Anchorage Port Road 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Section 408 Request Number: 408-POA-20232-0016 
 
Dear Mr. Ribuffo: 
 

Reference the following: 

• PAMP Phase 2B Construction – Cargo Terminals 1 and 2, Section 408 
Permission Written Request, dated 16 December, 2022 

• Section 408 Completeness Determination, dated 12 January, 2023 

• PAMP Phase 2B Construction – Cargo Terminals 1 and 2, Revised Section 
408 Permission Written Request, received 3 August, 2023 

• Section 408 Completeness Determination, dated 1 September, 2023 

• T1 IFC Drawings, received 28 May, 2024 

• T2 15% Drawings, received 22 July, 2024 

• Section 408 USACE RFI Response, dated 6 August, 2024 
 

The Alaska District (“District”) of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) has 
received your revised request to construct the Port of Alaska Modernization Project 
(PAMP) Phase 2B, construction of the cargo terminals 1 and 2 at the Port of Alaska and 
in Anchorage Harbor under Section 14 of the Rivers and Harbors Act of 1899, 33 USC 
408 (Section 408).   

The District reviewed your current submittal consistent with Engineering Circular 
(EC) 1165-2-220 and has determined your Section 408 application is complete and 
ready for USACE review and decision.  The District expects to render a decision within 
90 days of the date of this letter. 

 
You will be notified if additional information is needed to complete our review and/or 

if the review and decision will exceed 90 days. 
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For questions regarding your Section 408 request, please contact Jeremy Allen at 
(907) 753-2753 or by email at Jeremy.m.allen@usace.army.mil.  

 
      Sincerely, 
 

 

      Jeremy Allen 
      Operations Branch  
      Construction and Operations Division  
 
 
cc: 
Eric Adams, P.E., PAMP Program Manager 
Mike Holley, PAMP Permitting Lead 
John Daley, PAMP Engineering Manager  
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